
THE DELC DIGEST
MARCH 2024

D U R A N G O  E A R L Y  L E A R N I N G  C E N T E R ' S   M O N T H L Y  N E W S L E T T E R

3/12 Board
Meeting  5:45PM 
3/18 - 3/22 
NO SCHOOL  
SPRING BREAK
3/27 Staff
Meeting 5:30PM 
School Family Time  
10:00AM
4/8 - 4/12 Week
of the Young Child
4/15 NO SCHOOL
- Family
Conferences

 
IMPORTANT

DATES

3/4 Stuart
3/10 Birdie
3/26 Ms.
Salama
3/28 Leon

Mindfulness & Yoga
with Ms. Amanda



Conscious
Discipline
Corner









Durango Early Learning Center Land Acknowledgement 

Welcome to the Durango Early Learning Center. We respectfully acknowledge that the school

is located in Durango, Colorado, the ancestral and unceded territory of the Ute (Núu-agha-

tʉvʉ-pʉ̱ ), Diné (Navajo: Naabeehó Bináhásdzo), Hopi (Hopituh Shi-nu-mu) Pueblos, Apache

and Zuni (Shiwi'ma) People who have been stewards of this land throughout generations. As

early childhood care providers and educators of our future generation, it is our responsibility

to acknowledge the impacts of the unkind acts that have led to the unfair and inappropriate

treatment of people that traditionally lived here and still live here today. We lead by example

and share stories of this land that are respectful to the people and the real history of this

region. As we teach our children, we strive to nurture a culture that takes responsibility for

our actions, and is curious, honest, and inclusive to the diverse backgrounds in our

community. #HonorNativeLand

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ETOhNzBsiKA#action=share

